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                                             Monday 19th December 2022
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	Pupils Involved
	Event

	Monday 19th 
	                            

	Tuesday 20th December  
	                Visit to Theatre Royal Newcastle to see Cinderella. 
                           Return to school approx.5.45pm
Normal school uniform (no need for any school bags today as we won’t be going back into school when we get back. Children can bring a piece of fruit and a drink for the interval)

	Wednesday 21st December  
	                                         Party Day   
Children can come to school in party clothes (sensible shoes – we still have playtime outside!) No need to bring food – the Boe Rigg provide our party lunch. (usual payment thank you for those in Class 2)

	Thursday 22nd December   
	 Year 2 & Class 2




	Swimming – children will need their swimming kit including a towel and goggles. Please use your ParentPay account to pay for swimming sessions – thank you.
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Festive Friday wear something ‘ Christmassy’
	                                          
                                       Christmas Lunch 

                ‘The Christmas Story’ at St Cuthbert’s Church 2pm. 
                                         All welcome.
               Children may leave with families after the service.


	Monday 9th January 
	                                 Teacher Training Day

	Tuesday 10th January
	Whole school

	Return to school. PE kit.
NO After school clubs this week.

	Wednesday 11th January
	

	Thursday 12th January 
	
	

	Friday 13th 
January
	Back to school coffee – stay for a cuppa and a catch up with other parents when you drop off your children.


    


                                    [image: ]
             What’s happening in my classroom?

We’ll be doing all sorts of Christmas activities this week in all classes as well as having a trip to the theatre and our party day.
· Maths Christmas problems
· Wordsearches
· Crosswords
· Puzzles
· Arts & crafts
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December dates.

We will have Festive Fridays during December and wear something ‘Christmassy’ – it might be socks, hats, a hair band….


December 20th 
· Theatre visit – Cinderella. (You’ll have had a message to remind you of payment for this if needed)
· Children can bring a piece of fruit and a drink for the interval.

December 21st 
· Party Day – children can come to school in party clothes. School dinner will be a selection of party foods including several vegetarian options.

December 23rd
· Christmas lunch
· St Cuthbert’s Church service 2pm. All welcome. Children are able to leave with families after church. ( It might be a squash and a squeeze but it’s a lovely way to end the term!)
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We’d like to wish you all a very happy Christmas and we thank you for your continued support.
 

What a super time everyone had at the Town Hall on Friday!
We’ve had lots of positive feedback from the audience and could easily have filled the room over and over again.
It’s easily the best of time of year to work in school (although probably the most exhausting)
HUGE thank you to everyone involved and to our very receptive audience.
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